Department of Energy

Richland Operations Office
P.O. Box 550
Richland, Washington 99352

August 18, 2011
CERTIFIED MAIL

Ms. Helen Burke

Dear Ms. Burke:
FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT REQUEST (FOI 2011-01540)

You requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA), documents pertaining to the
U.S. Department of Labor (DOL) investigation into the active Enterprise Company employee's
status within the Hanford Site Pension Plan. You requested any correspondence, e-mails, and
phone logs between the U.S. Department of Energy, Richland Operations Office (RL), DOL, and
Mission Support Alliance (MSA) representatives of the Hanford Site Pension Plan. You stated the
time frame of the information of interest is April 1, 2011, to the current date, and of particular
interest are the documents provided to DOL by representatives of the Hanford Site Pension Plan
representative on or about June 28, 2011.

We have conducted a thorough search and the enclosed documents were located in the files of RL.
Information that is not responsive to your request has been deleted in the hand written phone log.

In your request you also requested “documents provided to the Department of Labor by
representatives of the Hanford Site Pension Plan on or about June 28, 2011.” The documents in
question fall under the jurisdiction of the DOL, not this office. For this reason, a copy of your
request has been transferred to that office and the DOL will provide a response directly to you.
For your reference should you need to contact DOL regarding the processing of your request, the
address is as follows:

U.S. Department of Labor
Office of the Solicitor

200 Constitution Avenue, NW
Room S-2002

Washington, DC 20210

(202) 693-5262
smith.m.patricia@dol.gov
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Your request fits into a fee category which entitles you to two hours of search time and 100 pages
of photocopies at no charge, as provided by the FOIA. Two hours of search time was spent
searching for documents responsive to your request, therefore, there will be no charge for this
response.

If you have any questions regarding your request, please contact me at our address above or on
(509) 376-6288.

Sincerely,

Dorothy Riehle

Freedom of Information Act Officer
OCE:DCR Office of Communications

and External Affairs

Enclosure



